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Magical Circus Trip- 

Monday 30th/

Tuesday 31st January 

If you would be 

interested in supporting 

your child’s class with the 

trip please speak to your 

child’s class teacher. 

Please note, you must be 

comfortable to be 

assigned a group of 

children that you are 

responsible for other than 

just your own child.  Only 

parents with a current  

DBS can accompany us 

on the trip. 

 

COMING SOON:      

Workshop for parents of 

children with English as 

an Additional Language 

(EAL). More information 

to follow. 

Our Book of The Week:  Peter 

Speir’s Circus 

Word of the week:  are 

Sounds of the week: ear, air, ure, er 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

 The children have come back to school ’super   

independent’ and have clearly really enjoyed their 

Christmas holidays! 

 This half term we will be focusing on becoming 

‘incredibly independent’. We would love for you to 

support us with this by ensuring the children are 

hanging their own coats and book bags, and    

ensuring they complete their morning job on time.  

 Parents must leave the classroom as promptly as 

possible to ensure morning teaching can        

commence.  

 Please ensure that trip money and permission 

slips are returned to the school office as soon as 

possible.  

 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task 
 

Practice writing the Phase 3 tricky words that 
we have learnt so far: ‘he, me, she, we, be, 
my, was and her’.  

Happy New Year everyone!!!!!  
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